
   
PRESS RELEASE NO.106    DATED: 25.07.2009 
 
SUSPENSION IN PIPED WATER SUPPLY DUE TO INTERCONNECTION WORK 

 

The Chennai Metropolitan Water Supply and Sewerage Board is taking 

up the work of shifting the existing 1300mm dia M.S. Water transmission main and to  

interconnect this with newly laid 1300 mm dia M.S.  main at Kathipara Junction since 

the existing main falls in the Grade Separator ramp.  The interconnection work will  

commence at 6.00 a.m. on 27.07.2009 and will be completed at 6.00 a.m. on 

29.07.2009. 

Due to this interconnection work, there will be no piped water supply for 

2 days i.e.on 28.07.2009 and 29.07.2009 in the Areas such as Velachery, Pallipattu, 

Adyar, Gandhi Nagar, Sastri Nagar, Indira Nagar, Besant Nagar, Greenways Salai, 

Mylapore, Royapettah (Part), Ice House, Abhiramapuram, Alwarpet, Kotturpuram, 

Nanthanam, Thiruvanmiyur, Guindy (Part) and Taramani. 

In  addition to this, water supply will also be affected to the local bodies 

such as Porur Village Panchayat, Alandur Municipality, Cantonment Board, 

Meenambakkam Special Village Panchayat, Pammal Municipality, Anakaputhur 

Municipality. Pozhichalur Village Panchayat, Cowl Bazaar Village Panchayat, 

Munavar Avenue (Part of Pallavaram Municipality) and Puzhudhivakkam 

Municipality. 

Public are requested to store water in advance.  Area Engineer of the 

respective Area may be contacted in the appropriate Phone number for supply of 

water through  tankers for urgent requirements:- 

       Phone Numbers 
 

Area Engineer VI      94450 61906 / 24995642 / 94450 61465 
 Area Engineer VIII      94450 61908/ 28153803 / 94450 61121 
 Area Engineer IX      94450 61909 / 23811932 / 94450 61470 
 Area Engineer XA      94450 61910 / 24919772 / 94450 61310 
 Area Engineer XB      94450 61911 / 24919772 / 94450 61151 
 Exe. Engineer (AUA)     94450 61600 / 26562457/ 94450 61292 
 Head Office Complaint Cell    28454040 
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